

Dear Friend of The Foundation,

We are excited about the 24<sup>th</sup> Annual Golf FORE Education Tournament presented by **Insurance Office of America** on **Monday, March 26, 2018,** at The Legacy Club at Alaqua Lakes.

This tournament is host to an audience of over 150 golfers and sponsors that live and work in Seminole County.

Support from businesses and community volunteers ensures a strong public school district, which is a major economic driver in our community. Since 1986, The Foundation for SCPS has raised over \$36 million to support student achievement. Since inception, the Golf FORE Education Tournament has netted more than \$900,000 to support Seminole County Public Schools.

Show your support by donating raffle items or tee-gifts, participating in the tournament or volunteering for the day.

Funds raised help to ensure that today's students become tomorrow's productive citizens. We align our funding priorities with the priorities of the school district to include: removing barriers to learning, improving student performance, and investing in our educators.

For more information on donations and sponsorship opportunities please visit, <a href="www.foundationscps.org">www.foundationscps.org</a> or call 407-320-0119.

Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely,

Chris Brown

Tournament Co-Chair

Joe Deitz

Tournament Co-Chair

Just milet

Missy Mercado

Tournament Coordinator

**2018 Golf Committee:** Co-Chair Chris Brown, Co-Chair Joe Deitz, Darin Crafton, Cary Berman, Linda Reynolds, Mary Lane, Paul Cipparone, Collier Mullins, Chad Hunter, Lisa Donovan, Daniel Rey, Dede Schaffner and Tara Vizcarrondo



## Dear Friend of The Foundation:

Please consider donating dining and retail gift certificates, wine and liquor, golf items or other products and services to the 24<sup>th</sup> Annual Golf "FORE" Education Tournament for the chance drawing and silent auction that day, which raises funds for our programs. We are also in need of items for the player goodie bags, which are for the estimated 160 golfers and volunteers (golf tees, bug spray, sunscreen, etc.). Financial donations are also welcomed.

Your company will be recognized in the program as a donor who supports public education in Seminole County!

YES, I want to donate chance drawings /silent auction item(s).
YES, I want to donate items for player goodie bags (160 needed).
Please complete the following information and fax to 407-320-0285 by March 1, 2018 or email mercadmz@scps.k12.fl.us.
Business Name:(As you want it listed in program materials)
Contact Name:
AddressZip:
E-mail: Phone:
Donated Item(s):
Donation Description:
Value of Donation (required): Expiration:
Donations of goods are tax-deductible to the full extent provided by law.
Items will arrive to The Foundation by March 9 <sup>th</sup> by:  ☐ Mail The Foundation, ATTN: GOLF, 400 E. Lake Mary Blvd., Sanford, FL 32773
☐ Delivered to The Foundation Office at the Educational Support Center
☐ Gladly picked-up at my place of business by a Foundation representative
For more information please visit www.FoundationSCPS.org or call 407-320-0119.
Thank you in advance for your consideration of support.

YES, I want to be added to your E-Newsletter mailing list and learn more about how I can help!